Technology Committee
Meeting Notes 10-23-2013
Present: Nick Dimitri, Jose Olivera, Javen Bradshaw (Student), Brandy Gibson, Ellen Geringer, Katie Krolikowski, Michele Jackson, and James Eyestone (note taker)

Called to order at 3:10pm
Reports from Members

Katie reported some technical issues she had heard about from members of her division. A faculty member was unable to login two weeks in a row in B12 making it difficult to conduct her class. Some faculty reported having login trouble in LA100.

James responded that IT had reports of the B12 issues and had responded appropriately to those reports. Ellen encouraged having a fall back plan for teaching in classrooms with technology, which can fail.

Technology Plan Update


James presented the changes discussed at the previous meeting to the updated tech plan and explained the possible ways to vet the plan to the campus: 

· Posting process the plan online and inviting all college staff to read it and comment

· Taking it through our parent committees, the Operations Committee and College Council

The committee felt that inviting the whole college to provide feedback might not be productive and instead thought taking it through the parent committees was a better option.
Action Item 1: James will send out the updated tech plan to the members and we’ll finalize the changes from the group at the next meeting.
The meeting ended at 4:10pm
The next meeting is 11/13/2013, 3:00 - 4:30pm

